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Heidi did introductions and discussed her role and the frequency of the meetings, as well as the new Exec meeting in July 2016. 
Discussed 
· the newsletter 
· the yearly conference - next date is 18th April for the conference – with two streams of teaching, that of ADHD and child witnesses.  A request was made for bookings sooner rather than later so that we could plan the teaching streams.  If insufficient bookings we will have to think about cancelling one stream.

· the RCPsych website link which has the newsletters and minutes of meetings, also links to our conference . 

· EFCAP conference in May 2016, in Portugal.  The AFSIG donates £500 per year to EFAP at present, which needs to be raised by profits at the conference.
· role of various reps
· sharing of political links and the role of the consultation group. 
Ray discussed transitions as an issue, especially in LD services.  Ray felt that the transforming lives agenda (LD policy) has missed the forensic needs of these patients.  He feels a need to be clear about how this can be articulated and raised for discussion.  Heidi discussed writing the issue up with Ernest Gralton (LD rep) for the next newsletter.  John discussed provider commissioner meetings held for the NHS secure network which aims to air these types of issues.  We discussed lack of flexibility with those nearing 18 years of age.   We wondered if the SIG could make a statement in relation to these transitional issues. Latchmi discussed similar difficulties with transitions and perverse situations arising. Heidi discussed some proposals for future strategy including the newsletter
Plan - Ray to contact Ernest and Heidi to write up for newsletter.
Latchmi to consider writing a section on transitions across the border

John to consider writing a section on transition from forensic secure units

Enys discussed national networks and means of retaining a voice. He discussed the low and medium secure networks and the possibility of a subset of QNIC, as well as the EPD network.  Latchmi discussed a lack of national groups that they can be part of.
Heidi also discussed her pathways project which is a census of all those under 18 across England. This will take place on June 15th 2016 and will scrutinise routes in and out of secure care. 

